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18/10/2019
Our Ref.: SSD-8926

RFI-2581

Mr Izzet Anmak
Assistant Project Manager
Australian Turkish Maarif Foundation Limited
2 Percy Street
Auburn NSW 2144

Dear Mr Anmak

IMSA Gallipoli Campus Auburn (SSD-8926) - Request for Additional Information – RFI-2581

I refer to the state significant development application for the IMSA Gallipoli Campus Auburn
(SSD-8926).

The Department would like to advise that whilst the assessment of the application will continue in
accordance with required timeframes, a determination cannot be made until the planning proposal
currently being considered in relation to the site has been gazetted. This is because the use of the
site for an ‘educational establishment’ remains prohibited under the current planning controls.

The Department therefore requests that evidence be provided of the gazettal of the planning
proposal.

If you have any questions, please contact Dimitri Gotsis, who can be contacted at
Dimitri.Gotsis@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Jason Maslen
Senior Planning Officer, School Infrastructure Assessments
Social & Infrastructure Assessments
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